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August 13, 20T, arol Nussey o
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR ¥ ‘f
No. 2015-92 gm'mm SELTE &
TO ; ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY MAYORS, M ﬁ ﬁ\
MAYORS, BARANGAY CAPTAINS, ARMM REGIONAL
GOVERNOR, DILG REGIONAL DIRECTORS AND OTHERS
CONCERNED
SUBJECT : 15T SONIA R. LORENZO (SRL) AWARD FOR WOMEN IN

LEADERSHIP AND GOOD GOVERNANCE BY THE UNIVERSITY
OF SANTO TOMAS AND KAYA NATIN MOVEMENT

The nationwide search, “Sonia R. Lorenzo Award for Women in Leadership and Good
Governance” was launched by the University of Santo Tomas and the Kaya Natin! Movement,
a civil society organization that promotes genuine and lasting change in the government, in
recognition of women leaders in the local government who exemplify effective, empowering
and ethical leadership.

Minimum qualifications include: must be a former or current local government
official (from Governor down to Barangay Captain); must have a total of five (5) years in
government service, and must not have been convicted of any administrative or criminal
case. Applicants and nominees will be judged according to their leadership experience (30%),
promotion of good governance (30%), service to the community (30%), and promotion on the
empowerment of women (10%). The winner of the SRL. Award will receive PhP 50,000.00, a
plaque of recognition, and a chance to give a short lecture on leadership and good governance
to the students at the UST. Application or nomination forms may be downloaded from
http://srlaward jimdo.com/application-nomination where the instructions for submission are
provided. Deadline for the submission of entries is on September 11, 2015. For more
information about the SRL Award, you may contact Ms. Sheena Valenzuela at (02) 518-0021,
or send a message to srlaward@gmail.com.

In this connection, all Local Chief Executives are encouraged to send an application or
nomination to the said Award program.

All DILG Regional Directors and the ARMM Regional Governor are hereby directed
to cause the widest dissemination of this Memorandum Circular to LGUs within their
respective jurisdictions.

For information and guidance of all concerned.
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